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Message from the Guest Editor

In this Special Issue, original research articles and reviews
are welcome. Research areas may include (but are not
limited to) the following: comparative and translational
studies of prognostic and predictive biomarkers in
oncology; the study of tumor progression; the evaluation of
novel cancer strategies in animals; and therapies that can
be translated to other species.<false,>Cats and dogs, have
a long lifespan and are o.en affected by cancer. The breed,
sex, spaying status, and age at spaying of the animal are
only a few examples of the factors that may have an
influence on the patient. Moreover, the environmental
conditions in different regions of the world can affect the
type of cancer experienced by animals.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Animals is an on-line open access journal that was first
published in 2011. Animals adheres to rigorous peerreview
and editorial processes and publishes only high quality
manuscripts that address important issues in the many
varied disciplines that involve animals, with a focus on
animal science, animal welfare and animal ethics. Animals
is covered in the Science Citation Index Expanded (SCIE) in
Web of Science, with the latest Impact Factor: 2.7 (2023,
ranks 10/80 (Q1) in ‘Agriculture, Dairy & Animal
Science’; 16/167 (Q1) in ‘Veterinary Sciences’), 5-Year
Impact Factor: 3.0.
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